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Parents and guardians are not permitted in the off-ice training space during WCSC off-ice 
classes.  
 
Please promptly drop skaters off at class and then leave the off-ice training space. 
 
A clear, open and quiet training space allows for more productive and effective off-ice training 
sessions. 
 
At the end of class, parents/guardians can return to pick-up skaters. 


